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May
Dear New Master in Teaching Student,

The Evergreen State College welcomes you, and anticipates you will find our Master in Teaching Program challenging and worthwhile on you journey towards certification. As you prepare to enter MIT this fall, you may want to consider the college’s summer school offerings to complete endorsement coursework and/or to strengthen your content knowledge or skills in areas such as writing and math.

We encourage you to study the summer school course descriptions and times offered at the Summer School and Extended Education website: www.evergreen.edu/summer  Information will also be available in person at the college’s Academic Fair May 16th, 4-6 pm in the College Recreation Center Gymnasium.

Many of the summer classes of interest to MIT students are in the first session of summer, June 25-Aug. 4th, but there are some offerings in the second session July 30th-Sept. 8th and a few are offered the full session. 

Sincerely,

Maggie Foran
Certification Officer


Master in Teaching 


Certification and Advising


Seminar II E 3135 location, Se 2A 2117 mailstop

The Evergreen State College


Olympia, WA  98505


(360) 867-6559 ( foranm@evergreen.edu 
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